
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Lake Tahoe Unified School District trustees
will not be meeting this week. Instead they
will have three meetings next month – May 1,
May 8 and May 22.

• Tahoe City and Truckee are collecting unused prescription
drugs April 28 from 9am-noon. For more information, click on
the flyer.

• This is the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork schedules
for this week provided by Caltrans.

• Lake Tahoe Unified School District custodian Ken Gerrard
finished the Boston Marathon in four hours, two seconds.

• Nina Jimenez of Whittell High School is the recipient of
Tahoe-Douglas  Rotary’s  2012  music  contest.  Sabrina  Swoger
placed  second,  Veronica  Charles  third,  and  Alex  Sanchez
fourth.

• Tahoe Pipe Club premiered this film at the Tahoe-Truckee
Earth  Day  Wild  and  Scenic  Rivers  Film  Festival.  The  film
features an interview with Laurel Ames of the Sierra Club.
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